OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

CentraL Ofricg, 25 S. FronT STREET, P.O. Box 899, CoLumsus, Onio 43216-0899

December 1, 1997

R. Gregory Hawk
Lynchburg-Clay Local School District

263 North Main Street JE> o B
P.O. Box 515 O
Lynchburg, Ohio 45142 h

Re:  Highland County - Intersection of U.S. Route No. 50 & State Route No. 134

Dear Mr. Hawk:

Your letter to The Honorable George V. Voinovich concerning the intersection of
U.S. Route No. 50 and State Route No. 134 in Highland County has been
forwarded to my office for investigation and response.

The District 9 Ohio Department of Transportation Office is in the process of
investigating and obtaining information necessary to respond to your letter and will

do so as information becomes available.

Thank you for your concern for the safety of the traveling public.
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